
HEY FRIENDS- 
WE'RE MOVING!

Dear  Beloved  Community,  

East  Bay  Community  Law  Center  (EBCLC) is  closing  our  original  storefront  

office  at  3130  Shattuck  Avenue  in  South  Berkeley  on  December  18,  2017.  

The  programs  currently  operating  out  of  the  Shattuck  office  will  move  to  1950  

University  Ave,  Ste  200,  between  Milvia  Street  and  Martin  Luther  King,  Jr.  Way.   

QUESTIONS? WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! 
CALL (510) 548-4040 OR EMAIL INFO@EBCLC.ORG. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT DURING THIS EXCITING TRANSITION! 

2921 Adeline St, 
Berkeley CA 94703: 

1950 University Ave Ste 200 
Berkeley CA 94704: 

Starting January 2, 2018, find our programs here:

Health and Welfare 
Housing 
Immigration 

Clean Slate
Community Economic Justice
Consumer Justice
Education Advocacy
Youth Defender


